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February 5th 

 

The Moose is Loose!! 

 

 

1/29 Meeting Recap 

 

We had the pleasure of hearing 
from Annie Durham with the CCV 
School District. 

 

 

 

 

 

Come join the fun of a  

Kiwanis After Dark 

meeting 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

 

https://i5iakbgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XXyRyf5WOXiASrVmLO7oDH8lFT8uUwVH54ZwI4nY5jq-fgCj6FiFiz8rSCILqWLB7R1afc-9-nU0Q-DhvQGFifkOpc1gw87IXNMfIWhiujaW32ZByv879TCEuO0wtviM65OBODAMlTGghQQO4oAgbdGRy8p3DoeMyNBUWj2qwlKM8eGEiZXF9HqjbSJY4DmwzmaRO04p5VeR9pyi-wAMwKtOcGrDoywsLEcK5_sSFyQdT4clWsqKnuKbM5SbzZFq9ef5QkXazAL97dAndI_8n0VcqY9xBzaSoHK6UFNyPjgXv1bX774BR3eg6-6w2SRpjjTnBZRKp369TRzpRtZSpjqysD-URRAPI7381I837enu1QIpEwH0JfC__5oKFKoSvO1K9wYP6M661NNK9KczBPOPzLCwFCmnozBfZyAe0NIYN6Oma8gr_Kx7DAGMvFTpidG0m8d07qaUpdP2R3YPzVHdJyLzETuEwqX6xg6yFErqW667CEy3lgHOTZBV7kabsC5UCmX-mQeVFn-qTL9yyBRaN2h5VbzkmU94PR7ssdUYMo9iu3-SkneLUcJvkwu0wYf6txh6SF8erX1hvRjRCvBTSAb4nz53mIJWrQASrnqXJ6s9RMB59qQicOZUcMcMMinveLSS6Fa6EvMhnXzsP5BMoOzjbbcr6lDH4YKkuBOR-fIUUCPSMA==&c=_G6oaAkr0iRz7tknsTc2oB9GBgk7lyDMPQ0jJTyciEH84d4Ka5ok9Q==&ch=rIyBlSdULGSSvKL2mXaEysNHufUerJkgGq4UTB9H1g3wWAUVpyNvXA==


 

How wonderful to hear the great 
strides they are making. 
Academic scores are increasing 
along with student graduation 
rates. All of this even though they 
continue to have struggles with 
keeping good teachers, the 
transient type of community and 
acquiring funds. 

 

We will continue to support 
CCVSD as we can. 

 

With the help of our wonderful 
Loyd and Candy Mowery, we had 
a strong K-kids program in the 
elementary school for many 
years.  

 

Unfortunately, since the Mowerys 
have moved to Monument, we 
haven't been able to continue 
that program without them. 

 

If you would like to make a 
difference in the  

Cripple Creek community -  

please contact us. 

February 12th  

5:30pm 

at 

Wines of Colorado 

 

KAD will be making Valentine's 
for the teens at The Edge Teen 
Center to hand out to the  

wonderful residents at  

Forest Ridge 

Assisted Living 

 

Please join us to  

catch up with friends  

and  

make some great memories! 

 

We will also be collecting  

for the  

local food pantries  

who are seeing an increased 
need in food  

and a decline in their funding.  

 

 



 

Cripple Creek needs Kiwanis! 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

Taste of the Grape at  

Shining Mountain Golf Course 

Friday, February 28th  

starting at 7pm until 9pm 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCING OUR 

NEW 2025 FUNDRAISER 

 

This will run until our  

April Bingo.  

 

Please see Shannon to get your 
raffle tickets to sell. 

 

If each Kiwanian can sell at 
least 6 tickets, we will reach 
our goal by April! 

 

 

2025 Scholarships 

Coming Soon 

 



 

 

Note: 

We will be doing a food drive for 
local food pantries  

again at this bingo.  

Our community is need! 

 

We Have a food truck  

for Bingo!!! 

 

SPAF BBQ 

(Southern Pride  

Asian Fusion BBQ) 

We will be accepting 
scholarship applications for 
students in Teller County. 

 

Watch for details to come. 

 

If anyone is interested in taking 
over as chair of the 
Scholarship Committee 

Please reach out.  

 

 

 

 

Anniversary Party 

 

Moved to: 

 

Saturday, February 1st  

11am - 1pm  

 

510 W Midland Ave 



 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 1st of the month say, 
"Rabbit Rabbit" for good luck. 

 

Have you heard this before? 

 

According to superstition, saying 
“rabbit rabbit” before anything else 
on the first day of the month will 
bring you good luck for 30 days. 

 

(just below Reason 
Chiropractic) 

 

 

 

 

Big News: 

 

Henry Winkler  

(that's right, the Fonz!!) 

will be the  

Guest Speaker  

at this years 

Kiwanis International 
Convention 2025 in 

Pittsburgh 

 

Registration is open 

See email from KI  

or log in to the 

Kiwanis International  



Thank you Farmers Almanac for all 
the fun things we didn't know we 
needed to know! 

 

Good Luck!! 

 

website for more information 

 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events 

  

  
 

 

  

FEBRUARY 

2/4 - Board Meeting @ Andersen Ent - 5pm 

2/5 - Moose is Loose @ Roys BBQ - 6:45am 

2/12 - Board Meeting Updates @ Roys BBQ 6:45am 

2/12 - KAD Meeting @ Wines of CO - 5:30pm 

2/19 - Jason Roshek on Cyber Security @ Roys BBQ  

2/20 - Mardi Gras Bingo @ Shining Mountain Golf Course - 6:30pm 

2/26 - Summit Kids (Carol Wallace) @ Roys BBQ 

2/28 - Taste of the Grape @ Shining Mountain Golf Course 

 

MARCH 

3/4 - Board Mtg @ Andersen Ent - 5pm 

3/5 - Annie Durham: City of Cripple Creek @ Roys BBQ 

3/12 - Mike Demuth @ Roys BBQ - 6:45m 



3/12 - KAD Mtg @ Wines of CO - 5:30pm 

3/19 - Cheryl Steen presenting @ Roys BBQ - 6:45am 

3/22 - RMD - Mid-year Conference 

3/26 - Jean Rodeck and friendspresenting @ Roys BBQ - 6:45am 

 

 

2025 Dates to Mark on your Calendar: 

 

2/28/25 - Taste of the Grape @ Shining Mountain Golf  

4/15/25 - Crabby Tax Night @ Shining Mountain Golf 

4/24/25 - Raffle Drawing at Shining Mountain Golf - 7:30pm 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  

Please send me your pics of Kiwanis events to 
UtePassKiwanisSec@gmail.com  

to add them to the newsletter  

 

 

mailto:UtePassKiwanisSec@gmail.com


 

 

 

UP WP KIWANIS 

 

Club Officers 2024-2025: 

President - Shannon Andersen 

President Elect - Heidi Yeley 

Secretary - Becky Chaney 

Treasurer - Carol Wallace 

Past President - Norm Steen/John 
Chaney 

 

2023-2024 Committee Chairs:  

Fund-raising - Heidi Yeley 

Membership - Bert West, Jason 
Roshek 

Social - Everyone :-) 

Publicity/Public Relations - Becky 
Chaney, Pat Hyslop, Heidi Yeley 

 

Service Leadership Clubs - 
Committee Chair: Loyd Mowery 

 



Directors:  

 

2023-2025: Bert West, Bob Campbell, 
Loyd Mowery 

2024-2026: Jeff Book, John Chaney, 
Patti Metz 

 

 

Kiwanis After Dark 

 

Coordinators: 

Heidi Yeley/Dawn Ignatius 

 

K-Kids -  

Summit - Carol Wallace  

 

Columbine - Jason Roshek 

 

Merit Academy - Osa Graves/Norm 
Steen 

 

Lake George - Geri Reffel 

 

Builders Club -  

WP Middle School - Pat Hyslop 

 

Key-Club -  

WP High School - Carrie Smith 

  

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the 
world one child and one community at a time 

   

 

Ute Pass Kiwanis | PO Box 1020, Woodland Park CO 80866 | Woodland Park, CO 
80866 US 

 

    
  

 

 


